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Dear Friends of Bishop Hall,
As we celebrate this joyous Christmas season, I want to take a moment to reflect
on what has been a truly remarkable first half of the school year and to express
my heartfelt gratitude for the incredible support we’ve received from our
community.

This year, Bishop Hall faced several significant changes—transitions that could
have been challenging but, thanks to the dedication of our staff, students, and
supporters, went smoothly. These changes represent our ongoing commitment to
getting better, improving outcomes for our students, and staying true to our mission
of guiding them toward diplomas and meaningful careers. Together, we have built a
foundation for success that will carry us into the new year stronger than ever.

In addition to these milestones, the generosity and kindness we’ve seen this
holiday season have been truly inspiring. I’d like to offer a special thank you to
Belk, Big Lots, Chick-fil-A, Cross Creek Elementary School, Dairy Queen,
Envision Credit Union, Flowers Bakery, Lewis Produce, Lowe’s, Ms. Kay
Singletary, and our dedicated teachers, who gave their time, energy, and resources
to make this season unforgettable for our students.

A special mention goes to Envision Credit Union, whose extraordinary efforts
provided warm winter coats and personal kits, ensuring that our students were
cared for in meaningful and practical ways. The gifts, kindness, and
thoughtfulness of all involved have brightened the holidays not just for the
students, but for their families as well.

We also owe a great debt of gratitude to Ms. Constance Hudson, whose leadership
and commitment helped make this initiative a reality. Your compassion embodies
the spirit of Bishop Hall, and we are so thankful for your efforts.

Looking ahead to 2025, we are filled with hope and excitement. Together, we will
continue to move forward with our mission to support our students, encourage
their success, and help them achieve their goals. None of this would be possible
without the unwavering dedication of our staff, the hard work of our students,
and the generosity of community members like you.

From all of us at Bishop Hall, we wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy
New Year! May your holidays be filled with joy, peace, and blessings. We look
forward to seeing everyone in January for the start of another great chapter in
our journey together.

With heartfelt appreciation and warm wishes,

Dr. Jim Rehberg
Dr. James Rehberg 
Principal, Bishop Hall



 Celebrating Math Excellence at Bishop Hall School! We are
excited to announce that Bishop Hall Charter School has
been named Math Leader Schools by the Georgia Department
of Education! This prestigious recognition highlights our
schools' commitment to developing essential math skills
and achieving outstanding growth and proficiency. We are
proud of Charles Scott, a seven year Veteran teacher’s,
Algebra class at Bishop Hall School, which demonstrated a
remarkable 15% growth and received recognition for Gateway
Growth! With only 624 schools across Georgia receiving the
Math Leader distinction, we are incredibly proud of our

students and teachers for these exceptional achievements. 
Way to go Bishop Hall!

Mr. Charles Scott said, "I am honored to be recognized as
one of the top math leaders in Georgia. This achievement
reflects not only my dedication but also the collective

hard work of my colleagues (past and present and students.
Together, we strive to foster a love for mathematics that
inspires future generations to excel and create a brighter

tomorrow". 

https://sites.google.com/view/haunted-mansion-mystery/home


A surprise visit from Santa filled the school with excitement!

Santa’s smile was bright and wide,
His laugh was full of cheer,

He brought some joy to every class,
And spread good vibes all year!

With a twinkle in his eye,
He wished us all “Good day!”

Happy hearts and giggles bright,
As Santa made his way 

to get ready for his big night!



At Bishop Hall, the trees stand tall,
With sparkling lights that glow for all.
On Thursday afternoon, elves appear,
Bringing gifts with joy and cheer.

By every tree, they place with care,
Presents waiting, everywhere.
One by one, the gifts are set,

For every student to get.
The elves are busy, hearts so bright,
Filling the room with pure delight.
With many trees and joy to share,
Christmas magic fills the air!

We will see our students back on January 7th, 2025.
Please stay safe and healthy!


